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EG/01/21-
22 15 Jul 2021

Housing Development 
Framework  - Update 

on Procurement 
Process and Sites 

Selection

To provide an update on the 
procurement of the framework 
and advise on the sites which 
have been selected to go 
through the framework.

Director of Growth 
and Enterprise TBC

TBC Yes

A thriving 
and 

sustainable 
place

Part Exempt
Paragraph 3

EG/02/21-
22 15 Jul 2021 Asset Transfer Policy To approve a new Asset 

Transfer Policy.
Executive Director 

Place

TBC
TBC Yes

A thriving 
and 

sustainable 
place

N/A

EG/03/21-
22 15 Jul 2021 Economy & Growth 

Budget 2021/22

To receive a report on the 
capital and revenue budgets for 
2021/22 and to note or approve 
virements and supplementary 
estimates as required.

Director of Finance 
and Customer 
Services (s151 

Officer)

N/A
N/A Yes

An open and 
enabling 

organisation

EG/01/21-
22 16 Sep 2021

Capital Development 
Project - Broadways 

Meadows MSCP

To approve a Development 
Project for a new Multi Storey 
Car Park in Wilmslow.

Director of Growth 
and Enterprise

TBC
TBC yes

A thriving 
and 

sustainable 
place

EG/05/21-
22 16 Sep 2021

Homeless and Rough 
Sleeping Strategy 

2021-2025 - Feedback 
on Consultation

To provide feedback on the 
consultation and seek approval 
for the final version of the 
strategy.

Director of Growth 
and Enterprise TBC TBC Yes

A thriving 
and 

sustainable 
place

EG/06/21-
22 16 Sep 2021 Connecting Cheshire - 

Future Phases

To report on digital connectivity 
and infrastructure future 
phases.

Director of Growth 
and Enterprise TBC TBC Yes

A thriving 
and 

sustainable 
place

EG/07/21-
22 16 Sep 2021 Rural Strategy Update To receive an update on the 

Rural Strategy.
Director of Growth 

and Enterprise TBC TBC Yes

A thriving 
and 

sustainable 
place

EG/08/21-
22 16 Sep 2021 Report from Tatton 

Park Board
To receive an update from 
Tatton Park Board.

Director of Growth 
and Enterprise

TBC
TBC Yes

A thriving 
and 

sustainable 
place
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EG/09/21-
22 15 Nov 2021 Corporate Asset 

Management Strategy

To seek endorsement of the 
Council’s Asset Management 
Strategy.

Director of Growth 
and Enterprise TBC

TBC Yes

A thriving 
and 

sustainable 
place

EG/10/21-
22 15 Nov 2021

Update on Town 
Centre Regeneration 

Programmes

To report Progress on Town 
centre regeneration initiatives in 

Crewe & Macclesfield

Director of Growth 
and Enterprise TBC TBC yes

A thriving 
and 

sustainable 
place

EG/11/21-
22 15 Nov 2021 Mid-Year Finance 

Review

To receive an update on the 
financial position for 2021/22 
and to note or approve 
supplementary virements as 
required.

Director of Growth 
and Enterprise

N/A
N/A Yes

An open and 
enabling 

organisation

EG/12/21-
22 11 Jan 2022 Third Quarter Finance 

Review

To receive an update on the 
financial position for 2021/22 
and to note or approve 
virements and supplementary 
estimates as required.

Director of Growth 
and Enterprise

N/A
N/A Yes

An open and 
enabling 

organisation

EG/13/21-
22 11 Jan 2022 Medium Term Financial 

Strategy
To respond to the budget 
consultation.

Director of Growth 
and Enterprise

N/A N/A yes
An open and 

enabling 
organisation


